
 
 BULLETIN #010 

 TAXI METER RATE                          2022 May 11 

 

 

TAXI INDUSTRY, 
 

On 2022 May 11, City Council approved Administration’s proposed taxi meter rate 
increase effective immediately.  

 
 

With the meter update, new meter rate decals are required for each taxi.  While the 
new decals are being prepared, all taxi drivers must produce (upon request) the 
attached document which permits the taxi to operate without proper rate decals and/or 
sealed meter. 
 
Please email LTSengagement@calgary.ca with any questions or concerns. 
 
This bulletin is currently being translated and will be available (within three days) in 
Amharic, Arabic, Hindi, Punjabi, Somali and Urdu.  Please visit Calgary.ca/taxi to view 
the document. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

    
Abdul Rafih 
Chief Livery Inspector 
Calgary Community Standards 
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